From:

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 11:58 AM

To: Peterson, Samuel <Peterson.Samuel@epa.gov>
Subject: Polluted Well Water

Dear Mr. Peterson:
This is a complaint letter regarding how myself and many, many other people of North Carolina are being
treated by Duke Energy Company. | Have 2 letters from the North Carolina Department of Health telling

along with many other with bottle water all while telling us that the chemicals in our wells are
'NATURALLY OCCURING' One of the chemicals in my well water that worries me this most is Arsenic. |
have a 22 year old daughter who has been sick now for 6 years and during the time she was in the last

now about Arsenic
BUTTY Saughter on Bottle Water and them. She

is still sick with many other health problems but at least those 2 cleared up. SENIC
is safe, people use it as a poison. Arsenic slowly builds up in a human's body and”
m Think of what this arsenic is doing to people who live in a house
with well water that has Arsenic in it and drink it over many years. Such as a child being born to a family
then growing up drinking, etc with the Arsenic Polluted Well Water. So PLEASE DO AN
INVESTIGATION INTO THIS and INTO HOW DUKE ENERGY IS DOING THEIR BEST TO BUY THEIR
WAY OUT OF TAKING CARE OF THE MANY PEOPLE THEIR COAL ASH PONDS HAVE MADE SICK

OVER THE YEARS WHILE THEY HAVE BEEN MANKING HUGH PROFITS. THANKING YOU VERY
MUCH IN ADVANCE!

VERY SINCERELY YOURS,





